
 
 

 
       April 13, 2018 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
       Before the start of the school day, middle school students alerted our building administration 
after noticing a fellow student with a plastic flare gun on school campus. The administration 
immediately launched an investigation and took possession of it. At no time was there a threat to 
any student or staff member. The student responsible for this incident will be disciplined in 
accordance to the District’s Code of Conduct. 
 
       The safety and well-being of our students and staff is a top priority and we commend our 
middle school students for making the right choice and notifying an adult immediately. As we 
always remind our students, “if you see something, say something.” 
 
 Yours in Seaford Pride, 
 
 Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D. 
 
 Adele V. Pecora, Ed. D. 
 Superintendent of Schools 
AVP:sh 

 


